
I am writing in support of SB 998, which proposes to legalize the “Idaho Stop” in Oregon. 
 
I live in Portland, where I commute to work daily by bike.  Rolling stops are far more efficient than full 
stops for me, and I do them slowly so that I can (and do) stop completely when necessary. So I’m looking 
for Oregon to make them legal. 
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